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August 27, 2009 
 

 
DEAR COUNTY DIRECTOR OF SOCIAL SERVICES:  
 
SUBJECT:  Funding for State Aid to Counties 
 
Based on Senate Bill 202, for State Fiscal years 2009-10 and 2010-11 the funding for State Aid to 
Counties in the amount of $5,473,985 has been temporary cut as a nonrecurring reduction.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Local Business Liaison. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Sarah L. Barham, Budget Officer 
Budget Office 
 
 
 

 
Cc:  Sherry Bradsher 

Debbie Hawkins 
Myra Dixon 
Local Business Liaisons 
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